

August 21, 2023

Mr. Joe Johnson III Senior Vice President North Shore Bank of Commerce

Via email: jjohnson@northshore.bank

Dear Mr. Johnson III

Thank you for North Shore Bank of Commerce's generous commitment of \$6,000 in support of LISC Duluth.

LISC works with residents and partners to close systemic gaps in health, wealth and opportunity and advance economic and racial equity so that people and places can thrive.

We know you share that commitment. Your support will enable us to nurture opportunity in underserved urban and rural communities across America.

We look forward to sharing the impact of your investment in LISC, and invite you to follow our progress at <u>lisc.org</u>, and on <u>LinkedIn</u>, <u>Instagram</u>, <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Twitter</u>.

Thank you again for your support, as well as your service on the Local Advisory Committee.

All the best,

Lisa L. Glover

CEO

LISC Reference Number: 92311

Lin L. Llover

In accordance with federal law, LISC is required to notify the donor that neither goods nor services were received for the aforementioned gift.

1/26/23 I have been a member of north Shore Bank for secretal years. I have been to other banks, but the engloyees at your atoodland Branch stand out. I have never had a groblem with any of Upur branches. Thoughtaud. Jaken case of ony business well and efficiently. The difference with the Woodland Branch is though are carring, eager to help, glad to take the time your short Keat one as a person and not a constoner.

Sincerely.

Dear Joe and Jean,

On behalf of Realtons as

Meighbors Soundation, I want to

Meighbors Soundation, I want to

Mank you for you contained in to our

Mank you for you contained in prend

annual Golf Scramble! We are prend

annual Golf Scramble! We are prend

to share that due to your support,

to help support community members

homburge education services, homeauner

homburge education services, homeauner

assistance or communitywhileto organizations.

Sincerely, Larle: on behalf ob LSAR as neighbors Jamdation



October 7, 2022

Mr. Joe Johnson III Senior Vice President North Shore Bank of Commerce

Via email: jjohnson@northshore.bank

Dear Mr. Johnson:

On behalf of LISC and the communities we serve, thank you for North Shore Bank of Commerce's generous commitment of \$2,500 in support of LISC Duluth's 2022 Annual Event.

Because of your generosity, LISC is able to provide support to thousands of people across the country. We will continue to meet the emerging needs of communities and advance high-impact opportunities to generate <u>lasting economic and social equity</u>. This includes supporting an inclusive COVID-19 recovery process, and advancing LISC's <u>Project 10X</u>, designed to upend America's racial health, wealth, and opportunity gap.

We are grateful for your commitment to creating resilient and inclusive communities, as well as your service on the Local Advisory Board.

All the best,

Lisa L. Glover

CEO

LISC Reference Number: 91463

Lin L. Slove

In accordance with federal law, LISC is required to notify the donor that neither goods nor services were received for the aforementioned gift.